
  
 

 

TMSGRN/CIRC/24-25/07 22nd April’ 2024 

 

 
DROP EVERYTHING AND READ 

 

Dear Parent 

 
Greetings from The Millennium School, Greater Noida (W)! 

 
We are excited to announce that Drop Everything and Read (D.E.A.R.) activity will be conducted on 

the occasion of World Book Day, celebrated on Tuesday, April 23rd 2024. The D.E.A.R. activity 

encourages everyone—students, teachers, and staff—to set aside dedicated time for reading. Whether 

it's a novel, magazine, or educational material, the goal is to immerse ourselves in the pleasure and 

benefits of reading. 

This initiative aims to promote the joy of reading and the importance of literacy within our school. 

Please find below the guidelines of this event: 

 Activity will be conducted for grades III to IX. 

 Students must bring their favorite book/ reading material tomorrow. 

 Students will exchange the books with their class mates. 

 During Zero period everyone will read the books and towards the end share their learning. 

 Respectful silence must be maintained to facilitate a conducive reading environment. 

 
 

Looking forward to your enthusiasm and support. Happy Reading! 

 
 

Best regards 
 

Dr. Himani Tyagi 

Principal, 

The Millennium School, Greater Noida (West) 


